
 

       

      

13 March 2020 

Dear Huw, 

Local Government and Elections (Wales) Bill  

Thank you for your letter of 18 February regarding voting arrangements of 

corporate joint committees. This issue was discussed when the Committee took 

evidence from the Minister for Housing and Local Government on the Bill on 29 

January. During that session, the Minister told us that there will not be a set 

approach to voting arrangements as these will be for the corporate joint 

committees to decide themselves. 

I hope you will find this information useful and thank you for your contribution to 

the Committee’s scrutiny of this Bill. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Griffiths 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Councillor Huw Thomas 

Leader, Cardiff Council 


